
2024 WETI and WEiA Workshop for PhD Students and Young Researchers 
 
This year the Faculty of Electronics, Telecommunications and Informatics and the Faculty of Electrical 
and Control Engineering of Gdańsk University of Technology organize together a workshop for their 
PhD students and young researchers. The workshop was scheduled for Monday, July 1, 2024. 
 
Presentation of the research results, at the background of the world-wide state-of-art, is obligatory 
for: 

1. all the PhD students of the Doctoral School at Gdańsk University of Technology, 
2. all the PhD students of the Industrial Doctoral School at Gdańsk University of Technology, 
3. all the students who started their PhD studies at 2018 or earlier and continue according to the 

earlier issued rules, 
– whose supervisors work either at the Faculty of Electronics, Telecommunications and Informatics or 
at the Faculty of Electrical and Control Engineering. 
 
Presentations of young researchers of the both faculties will be appreciated also. 
 
Duration of presentation – 20 min., additionally – 5 min. for a discussion. Presentation language – 
English. The schedule of presentations will be prepared taking into account research disciplines of the 
students, as well as supervising professors, in order to enable presence of the supervisors at the talks 
of their students. 
 
The supervisors of the presenting PhD students are kindly requested to take parts in the respective 
sessions. 
 
The tittles of the talks should be sent by Wednesday, June 19, 2024, to the office of the Faculty of 
Electronics, Telecommunications and Informatics (WETI) – at the address of Mrs. Anna Bujnowska < 
bujanna@pg.edu.pl>. Printing of the workshop digest or proceedings is not considered. 
 
For the purpose of a convenient communication it was created a course at the platform of 
enauczanie.pg.edu.pl – the title of the course is 
Workshop_PhD_Students_and_Young_Researchers_ETI_2024.  Visit please this site. 
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